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IMPORTANT NEWS. ..

National Forest Service...recent bulletin...
warns of fire danger in the White Mountains
due to dry spring conditions.
the ban on use of campfires other than in
designated campgrounds was in effect.
Hikers and campers should use gas stoves for
cooking and be extremely careful with
smoking materials. Check with Pinkham Notch
(603-466-2727) or the National Forest
Service (603-524-6450) for further info...
and ALWAYS BE CAREFUL WITH FIRES IN THE
WOODS !

NEWCOMER NOTES . . . .
Suzanne & Bob Scolamiero (545-6015)

Newcomers and old-timers alike...do you want
to learn more about environmental issues, or
improve your skills in canoeing, biking,
backpacking or other outdoor activities?
Then you're 1in the right organization!
Watch for workshops and instructional trips
in the Breeze. Sign up early and broaden

your  inteTTectual and recreational
horizons. Remember too, that you're welcome

to attend workshops and programs at club
headquarters at Joy St. in Boston, plus
those of other chapters as well as our own.

Next deadline is June 5 for the1Ju1y
Breeze. The next issue of Appalachia
s a combined July/August isSue and the
deadline 1is past. The next opportunity
to get club-wide publicity will be the

September issue of Appalachia, with a
deadline of July 5.

Trip notices must be submitted through
the appropriate activity committee,

Other contributions direct to editor,
Linda Thomas, 56 Pleasant St.,

_ CATCH THE SUN!
~and show ®

As of May 9,  spirit

Bridgewater, MA 02324 (697-8640).

Yyour AMC

with this
special
stained-
glass
window
decoration'
We've had
them
specially
made up in
the tried-
and-true
AMC pine
tree logo.

If you voted to keep this design, order
your “Sunlite" today! Actual size is 3
1/4" round; colors are green, white, and
pewter-finish. It comes complete with a
suction-cup hanger and makes a great AMC
souvenir, gift for a fellow AMC'er, or a
lovely addition to your Christmas tree

(anyone celebrating in July?),

The Sunlites are available via mail, or you
may pick one up from Russ Ottey on a
trip...we'll also be selling them at Annual
Meeting in the fall, but don't wait! Help
promote the AMC and raise a few bucks for
our chapter...they're $4.00 each if you buy
it in person, but if you can't wait till
You see Russ, order it by mail today!

To order: Send your check for $5.00
(includes tax, postage and handling) to:
Margaret Brown, 202 Taunton Ave., Norton,
MA 02776. Please make checks payable to SE
MASS AMC/Margaret Brown.

P.S. MWe're also selling these in quantity

to other chapters, AMC camps, Joy St. - so
you'll be seeing Tots of them. Be the
first on your block to get one!












